
‭We have to start by saying a big thank you to everyone who was involved in the Clutton Bulb Show and‬
‭helped to make it a big success.  I don’t think we’ve ever had so many entries and it was obvious that so‬
‭much time and effort went into each and every one.  It was lovely to see so many of you who came‬
‭along on Saturday to support the event.‬

‭The school was a sea of red today in aid of‬
‭Comic Relief.  Thank you to everyone who has‬
‭made a donation via parent pay.  You can still‬
‭donate via this link if you’d like to:‬

‭﻿COMIC RELIEF DONATIONS‬

‭Just a quick reminder, all classes (except for Oak who will be on their residential in the Isle of Wight) will‬
‭be taking part in their Easter Olympics during their PE session next week.  Please remember to send‬
‭back any sponsor forms and money.  Easter eggs to all who take part!‬

‭We also wanted to thank the PTFA for funding the Yr 6 Leavers hoodies that they are all incredibly‬
‭excited to have in time for their camp.‬

‭Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull‬

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13820


‭Volcanologist Professor- Year 6‬
‭On Thursday Oak Class had a visit from Jerry, a‬
‭volcanologist from Bristol University. He taught the‬
‭children all about volcanoes and eruptions as well as‬
‭about what he does in his day to day job. He inspired‬
‭the children with stories about his travels and his love‬
‭for helping people who live in the vicinity of volcanic‬
‭eruptions.‬

‭Request for clothes for Cherry Class‬
‭If you have any unwanted school uniform aged 4-5 and 5-6, please could you bring it into school? It is always‬
‭helpful to have spare clothes in Cherry Class. We could really do with trousers, joggers, socks, pants and tights.‬
‭Many thanks.‬

‭Children in Cherry Cherry have been learning about healthy food choices as part of their Fantastic Food topic,‬
‭so this week we made rainbow fruit kebabs. The children learnt how pineapples grow and tried new fruits.‬
‭They were delicious!‬

‭Head Teacher Awards‬

‭Congratulations to Bonnie, Albie, Lottie, Sophie, Aria, Bea‬
‭and Kira for receiving the Head Teachers awards this week.‬

‭Doodle Maths‬

‭Well done to everyone that completed their Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables this week.‬
‭The children with the most stars in their class are:‬

‭Doodle Maths -‬‭Lola, Freddie, Ellis, Zander, Nancy, Teddy and‬‭Dillon.‬
‭Doodle Tables -‬ ‭James, Jack, Maddie, Rosa and Alfie.‬
‭Superb Effort this week from -‬‭Nina, Bear, Sammy, Rory, Johannes,‬‭Lottie, Pippa, Autumn,‬
‭Damon, Joshua, Charlie, Millie, Harry, Ellis, Sonny and Eddie.‬



‭Other Awards‬
‭Flossie showed her swimming award.  Elsie and‬
‭Delilah were gymnasts of the day and Elsie had a‬
‭netball certificate.  Evie brought in her gymnastics‬
‭medals, Charlie his tennis award.  Rowan, Joshua‬
‭and Charlie had football medals.‬

‭Notices‬
‭●‬ ‭Absence -‬‭if your child is unwell and cannot attend school,‬‭please leave a message with the‬

‭details of the illness, so we do not need to contact you to clarify.  We need this information to‬
‭update registers and for attendance meetings with the EWO.‬

‭●‬ ‭Jewellery -‬‭small stud earrings only please.‬
‭●‬ ‭School Day -‬‭Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates‬‭close at 8.50am each morning.‬
‭●‬ ‭School Pick up‬‭-‬‭Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different‬

‭from normal.‬
‭●‬ ‭Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates.  Thank you.‬




